[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents,

	Thank you to all parents—all of the registration forms and fees are in!!!!  Please email me to find out what other forms/reports your child may be missing.

	The Confirmation Liturgy Planning form has been sent to the Diocese Office—to Bishop Gries’ attention. Robes have been ordered. Many other steps have been taken to prepare for the September 13th Confirmation Mass. 

I still need a few readers and Offertory people to sign up!

	~a person to help carry the Confirmation banner in the processional
	
	~some one to give the Spiritual Bouquet binder to the bishop at the beginning of the Mass

	~a reader for the Second Reading

	~a reader for the Petition (General Intercessions)

	~a reader for the Offertory Procession

	~someone to carry the bread in the Offertory

	~someone to carry a lit candle in the Offertory

	~someone to carry a statue of Mary in the Offertory

	~singers for the Mass parts from the choir section with Mrs. Hoopingarner

Robes (new and borrowed) will be distributed the evening of the practice (Sept. 12th).  If you wish to pick yours up earlier, please make arrangements with me on email.
	
Also, if any family has a younger sibling (or cousin) who is an altar server and would like to serve at the Mass—please let me know!

I sent out an order form for a photo of your child at the moment of receiving the Sacrament.  Please check out the memo from last week to find that form (olmcwickliffe.org)

Thank you and God bless,
Mrs. Gulden


ko1t s ot s ) Pt
st et e o vty S

o oty P o s st Do O
o G s s s e e o o
e o

155 o s O i 81151

o T 9 S B s b e o

[——
[ S—
Oty Prcesin
oy oteo v oy
a0ty i Oy
-
T ——

B T —————
e e e k.

Attty e o i e i

Ermnmss T~




